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More public/social housing in NSW should be built for senior mentally ill persons.  The most 
vulnerable in society should have priority for public housing.  Ageing can be very difficult financially for 
the poor, and suffering mental illness with the stigma does not help the situation. In our civilized, 
wealthy society today, in NSW, affordable housing for the mentally ill, aged or not, should be 
addressed.  Even affordable hostel accommodation built would be a wonderful gain for the sick 
elderly.  Thank you for your inquiry I hope you will help the poor. 


